Truro Bike And Walkways Committee

Minutes of Meeting
September 8, 2014
Truro Public Safety Facility

Members in Attendance Guests
Cathy Haynes, Chair None
Eric Mays

Susan Roderick

Karen Snow

The meeting commenced at 6:00 p.m. with a quorum and covered the following
agenda:

1. Meeting minutes of the August 11, 2014 meeting were approved.

2. Public comments: None.

3. Mass DOT letter for Route 6 bike lane markings: Draft letter in progress, to
be discussed at next meeting.

4. Claire Saltonstall Bikeway: A letter with suggested route changes was sent
to the Cape Cod Commission. No feedback at this point. Eric Mays to draft
letter to East Coast Greenway on route changes.

5. Eagle Neck Creek: The Town is working with engineers on options. Cathy

Haynes to follow-up.
6. CCRTA signage: “Watch for Bikes” tabled.
7. Bike racks: Tom Roda designated to contact DPW on the bike rack

improvements when they are removed for the season.

8. Expenditure needs for 2014: Discussed needs for printing additional copies
of the brochure, bike lights, safety equipment package for distribution by
police officers, reflector tape, signage, and bumper stickers. To be continued

at the next meeting.
9. NStar route 6 work: NStar is proposing to bury power lines. Karen Snow to
follow-up so that potential impact on bike and pedestrian usage may be

assessed.
10. Outer Cape Master Plan: The steering committee will be meeting Sep 25

with the first public meeting to be held on Oct 16, 17, 22, or 23. Cathy Haynes

to obtain current draft of route options.
11.Meeting dates: Will continue to be held usually on the second Monday of the

month.
12.Next meeting is scheduled for October 6, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. at the Truro
Public Safety Facility.

Adjournment: The meeting adjourned at approximately 7:00 pm

Respectfully Submitted,
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